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Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATTN: Media Bureau, Video Division

Note: Exempt From Filing Fees
Re:  Notification of Resumption of Full Power Operation

Northeastern Pennsylvania Educational Television Association
NCE Station WVIA-TV, Scranton, PA (Facility ID 47929)

On behalf of Northeastern Pennsylvania Educational Television Association (“NPETA”),
licensee of noncommercial educational television Station WVIA-TV, Scranton, Pennsylvania,
we hereby inform the Commission that WVIA-TV has resumed full power operation following a
brief period of reduced power operation.

By online filing on June 9, 2016 in FCC File No. 0000011132, NPETA notified the Commission
that WVIA-TV had been operating at a reduced power since June 3, 2016 due to equipment
problems. NPETA now notifies the Commission that WVIA-TV has resumed full power
operation as of June 23, 2016.

NPETA is a noncommercial educational licensee and operates WVIA-TV on a noncommercial
educational basis. The licensee is therefore exempt from FCC filing fee and regulatory fee
requirements for WVIA-TV, pursuant to Sections 1.1116 and 1.1162 of the Commission’s rules.
Should any questions arise regarding this matter, kindly contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Bowerynl
Barry S. Persh

Counsel for Northeastern Pennsylvania
Educational Television Association



